

#### BRICK AND ALLIED CRAFT UNION OF CANADA / BACU-CANADA LOCAL 2

1170 Sheppard Ave. West, Unit 49 Toronto, ON M3K 2A3
Office: 416-631-8340 • Fax: 416-631-7920 • Toll Free: 1-866-877-8340

\$3,0° 10°

February 26th, 2022

## **Annual Summons Meeting**

To be held Thursday March 17<sup>th</sup>, 2022

@ 7:00 pm at Local 2 Union Hall

#### Agenda:

Reading of Minutes of the Previous Meeting
Communications and Accounts
Reports of Delegates from Affiliated Bodies
Reports of Officers and Committees
Audited 2021 4th Quarter Financial Report
Reading of Executive Board Minutes & Recommendations
Out of Limit Sheet
Business Managers Report
Any Other Business, Which May Legally Be Brought Before This Meeting

### **SUPER IMPORTANT NOTE:**

The Open Period Is here All MEMEBERS are reminded not to sign anything and to report other Unions Representatives on site to the Office right away.

Members are reminded if you're laid off to call the office and put your name on the unemployed list ASAP to limit the amount of time you're out of work.

#### **RRSP Contributions:**

Members are reminded that they may have outstanding RRSP Contribution's with <u>Great West Life Please call 1-800-465-0517</u> to transfer or collect your contribution's.

WORKING AT HEIGHTS TRAINING WILL BE HELD:

Saturdays
March 12<sup>th</sup> & 26th, April 9<sup>th</sup> & 23<sup>rd</sup>, May 14<sup>th</sup> & 28<sup>th</sup> 2022
8:00 am SHARP

These are the
last dates for 2022!!!



**President**Julius Kairys

**Business Manager** Tristan Rawlins

**Secretary Treasurer** Trevor Cooper

# Training is taking place at the rear of the Union Hall. Contact Sharon to register Call (416) 631 8340

Class sizes are limited to 12 persons per trainer, so call early to avoid disappointment.

Local 2 will provide this training. Those who do not attend shall be responsible for getting training themselves at their own cost. These courses now cost an average of \$95.00 per person.

<u>Proof of training and cards are an absolute job site requirement!!!</u> Ministry of Labour Inspectors may ticket anyone found not carrying them on their person.

Monthly Dues Tax Receipts have been mailed out as of January 28th, 2022 Please Keep an eye out for them in the mail. If you have not received your receipt as of yet, please contact the office and speak with Sharon!!!!!

**Upcoming Meetings:** 

Oshawa and Barrie Meetings
TBD
June, 2022

<u>Retirees Meeting:</u> <u>March 24<sup>th</sup> 2022 10:00 am – At the Union Hall</u>

Brother Bob Griffith has resigned as the Chair for the retiree's meetings. A new chair will be elected at this meeting

Field Representative Trevor Cooper- (416) 896-3329

Field Representative Michael Kois – (416) 419-7412

**Business Manager Tristan Rawlins- (416) 896-3161** 

Tristan Rawlins Business Manager Trevor Cooper Secretary Treasurer